December 10, 2009
2011 IFMAR 1/8 I.C. On Road World Championship at Homestead RC Raceway

The International RC racing bloc for the North American continent, ROAR, is pleased to announce the
selection of Homestead RC Raceway as the location for the 2011 IFMAR 1/8 I.C. On-Road World
Championship. The specific dates for this World Championship will be announced at a later time.

Homestead RC Raceway is located in Homestead, Florida on the grounds of the world famous
Homestead Miami Speedway. This area provides easy connections for travelers flying or driving with
Miami only being 30 minutes to the North. There are an abundance of motels, restaurants and
sightseeing tourist activities nearby.

Of course the most important area is the race track. Homestead RC Raceway will have major
renovations taking place shortly to insure that all of the facility will meet the racers demands. The race
track will be extended to provide a longer racing line with a new driver’s stand that is higher, longer and
able to accommodate up to 15 drivers.

Homestead RC Raceway looks forward to hosting this event and providing a great facility for all of those
attending and ROAR is exceptionally excited about this announcement.



